
	

	

Report	–	Winter	Assembly	 	December	9,	2023	

	

Hello	Area	20:	

	

Since	our	Fall	Assembly	meeting,		

I	was	very	honored	at	the	Fall	Assembly	to	be	elected	as	your	Panel	74	Area	20	Delegate.		I’d	like	to	once	
again	express	my	gratitude	to	Area	20	for	the	opportunity	to	serve.	

On	Oct.	8,	I	was	honored	to	participate	on	a	panel	at	the	Alano	State	Conference.		It	was	a	pleasure	
share	on	the	topic	of	"Principles	of	A.A.	Service"	with	other	trusted	servants	from	Area	75	and	Area	19.	

On	Nov.	4th	I	attended	our	Big	Book	Conference	in	LaFox.		Thanks	to	District	61	for	putting	on	a	great	
event.	

Nov	17-19	I	attended	the	East	Central	Regional	Forum	in	Independence,	OH.			It	was	great	to	see	so	
many	of	our	folks	from	Area	20	in	attendance.			I	was	honored	to	be	able	to	share	on	“trusting	your	
trusted	servants”	at	one	of	the	sessions.			It	was	also	a	great	opportunity	to	meet	and	chat	with	our	GSO	
staff	and	some	of	our	Class	A	and	Class	B	Trustees.				I	couldn’t	help	but	leave	the	Forum	feeling	very	
grateful	and	confidant	in	our	trusted	servants	on	the	board	in	in	our	General	Service	Office.	

	I	am	happy	and	willing	to	assist	or	visit	any	district	–	please	let	me	know	if	I	can	help!	

My	YTD	expenses	through	today	are	$1,404.40	–	for	hotel	and	registration	to	the	CDPP,	the	Area	Spring	
Conference,	the	East	Central	Regional	Conference,	and	the	East	Central	Regional	Forum.	

	

Best	regards!	

Erik	L.	

Alt.	Delegate	

NIA	Panel	72	

630-809-7789	


